
 
 

Brianna 
Brianna has been at HPCA since 3rd grade and will attend 

Imhotep Institute Charter High School.  She will miss the 

fun trips, the caring teachers, and being with all the other 

kids in chapel.  She has learned about God’s promises to 

her and feels like HPCA has prepared her spiritually.  She 

would like to go to college and become a teacher. 

Ce’yonna 
Ce’yonna has been at HPCA since 7th grade and will attend 

Franklin Learning Center.  She will miss the fun field trips 

with her teachers and friends.  She feels confident, as she 

heads to high school, that her teachers have prepared her 

well, both academically and spiritually.  She would love to 

become a fashion designer or a lawyer. 

Deliasha 
Deliasha has been at HPCA since kindergarten and is                

looking forward to going to college, getting a job, and then 

sending her own kids to HPCA.  Her favorite memories 

were getting to visit Washington D.C. and going to chapel 

each week.  She has learned that God is always there for 

her, even when she is going through difficult things. 

Jasmine 
Jasmine came to HPCA in 3rd grade.  She will miss the nice 

and funny staff members and how they care for each of the 

students.  She has enjoyed being a part of the basketball 

team.  She knows that she can trust God with her future 

and her entire life.  She would love to attend college and 

study forensic science. 

Marquise 
This is Marquise’s first year at HPCA and he will attend 

Franklin Learning Center in the fall.  He will miss the very 

positive environment and his gracious and loving teachers, 

who are always there for wise counsel.  He has grown in his 

relationship with God through learning to express fruits of 

the Spirit.  He wishes to become a music instructor. 

Sophia 
Sophia has been at HPCA since 6th grade and will attend The 

City School.  She will miss chapel the most and getting to sit 

with her pre-k and kindergarten buddies.  She feels that 

HPCA has prepared her to handle all the work she will get in 

high school.  She has grown in her faith at HPCA. She would 

like to attend college and major in business or law. 

Caleb 
Caleb has been at HPCA since pre-k and will be attending 

Abington Friends School next year.  He appreciates the 

caring Christian environment created by the staff.  He feels 

prepared to see the world through Christ’s eyes and to go 

out of his way to help others.  He would like to attend 

college and learn how to animate. 

Chassity 
Chassity started at HPCA in the 5th grade and will attend 

Franklin Learning Center.  She will miss all the time spent 

laughing with her class.  She feels like HPCA has taught her 

how to take her time and focus.  She has learned that God 

is always with her, even when she sins.  She aspires to go 

to law school and become an FBI agent or a lawyer. 

Isaac 
Isaac has been at HPCA since pre-k and will attend Cristo 

Rey.  He believes that the teachers care about each of            

the students individually.  He feels academically and              

spiritually prepared for the challenges of high school.  He 

has been inspired to read the Bible and pray more.  He 

wishes to be in the NBA or become a military engineer. 

Martin 
Martin has been at HPCA since 7th grade and will attend 

George School.  He will miss the diverse cultures at HPCA.  

He has enjoyed his time on student council, especially 

getting to be the president.  He has learned that God 

brings people together and protects our school  He would 

love to get into politics, become a lawyer, or an architect. 

Nicholas 
Nicholas came to HPCA this year and will attend Boys’ Latin 

of Philadelphia Charter School.  He will miss the family 

environment present here and his time on the soccer team.  

He has learned that God is the one and only true Savior and 

that He loves him.  He would like to become an artist and 

make anime or possibly create his own clothing line. 

Syara 
Syara has attended HPCA since 6th grade and will attend 

Cristo Rey Philadelphia High School.  She will miss morning 

meeting and spending time with her class and teacher.  She 

feels prepared spiritually by knowing that God is her first 

priority.  She has big goals for the future, including working 

in the FBI, becoming an OB-GYN, and becoming a pilot. 

On June 14th, our 12 eighth-grade students will graduate and move on to high 
school.  Thank you for the part that you have played in their lives at HPCA through 
financial donations, prayers, and volunteering.  Please continue to keep them in your 
prayers as they move to the next stage of their lives.   

Let love and faithfulness never leave you; bind them around your neck, write them on the tablet                 
of your heart.  Then you will win favor and a good name in the sight of God and man.  Trust in                    

the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways                                   
submit to him and he will make your paths straight. 

- Proverbs 3:3-6 


